
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

Greetings from your Assistant Principal 

Dear Families, 

It is that time of year again.  We need to 
begin re-enrolling students for the upcoming 2019-
2020 school year.  It is essential that we have 
accurate student data for all students enrolled in 
our District before the end of the 2018-2019 school 
year.  This will assist us with planning, staffing, and 
establishing the new bus routes for the coming 
year.   

Please be aware that Minooka CCSD #201 
will require all new and returning students to 
establish residency in order to be enrolled for the 
next school year.  All new families will be required 
to register their children in person at one of our 
schools. Registration Requirements    

In order to register for the 2019-2020 
school year, proofs from each of the following 
categories are required to establish residency:   

 

Category 1: Home ownership title, deed, or current 
property tax bill; Apartment or home lease or rental 
agreement   

 

Category 2: Current utility bill (water, gas, electric, 
cable, dish, or phone) or insurance bill 
(homeowners, rental, or auto)  

 

If you register and provide all documents by 
May 31, 2019, you will receive a $30 per student 
discount.  Should you have any registration 
questions, please contact us at (815) 290-7100.   

 

Kindest Regards, 

Mrs. Sarah Monroe  

 

Pertinent Parent Information 

 Early registration fees for Jones 
Elementary students (kindergarten through 
4th grade) are $155.00 per student if 
registered by May 31st.  After May 31st, 
fees will go up to $185.00 per student.  

 You do not have to pay your fees up front 
in order to get the discount.  

 

 
A Look Ahead 

May 6-10: Teacher Appreciation Week  
May 10: Early Dismissal @ 1:35  
May 14: Final PTO Meeting @ 4:00 
May 20: School Board Meeting @ 7:00 
May 20: Dining w/ Dads Kinder @ 11:00-11:45 
May 21: Dining w/Dads 1st @ 11:25-12:10 
May 22: Dining w/Dads 2nd @ 11:30-12:15  
May 23: Dining w/Dads 3rd @ 11:55-12:40 
May 24: Dining w/Dads 4th @ 12:00-12:45 
May 27: No School – Memorial Day 
June 6: Student Field Day 
June 7: Early Dismissal @ 1:35 p.m. 
June 7: Last Day of Student Attendance 
May 30: SUMMER VACATION BEGINS   
 
 
 
 
 

Contact Information 

Dr. Rodney Hiser 

Jones Elementary School Principal 

Rhiser@min201.org 

(815) 290-7100 ext. 6005 

 

Mrs. Sarah Monroe 

Jones & Walnut Trails Assistant Principal 

Smonroe@min201.org 

(815)290-7100 ext.6004 

 

 

 

 

 

 Thank you for your unending support and partnership for 
learning this school year.  We hope that you and your family have 

a wonderful Summer Break filled with sun, fun, and relaxation!  
We look forward to seeing you in August for another wonderful 

school year! 

-Jones Elementary Staff  
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